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Greetings from The Governor
Dear Fellow Moose Members,

What a great month we had in October. The “lodge” picnic was a
great success, from the food and entertainment to the face painting (thank
you Dave)! A special thanks to Jim Bright for his organizational skills in
making things happen, as well as all the volunteers who are simply too
numerous to name. Our Moose Riders, having risen as would a phoenix
from the ashes, had a great Breast Cancer Awareness function and raised
substantial  funds  for  this  worthy  cause  (Bra  pong,  who  would  have
thought). While the response to the estate planning seminar was not well
attended, I have received a great deal of favorable feedback from those
that attended and am planning another in the spring.

Once again I ask that you take a moment to read our varied bulletins posted on the double
doors separating the social quarters from the meeting room. There are always up to date educational
and lodge activity posters for your edification. That being said, no one, except at the express direction
of the Administrator, should add or remove any flyers. We seem to have had an issue in the past few
months with flyers being removed not only from the rest rooms, where additional copies are always
posted, but those in the social quarters as well. 

Please be mindful of the expiration date of your dues card. While we welcome your payment in
the lodge, doing so online will expedite your new card’s arrival. Please try to renew them at least a
month or more in advance. The bartenders are required to ask for your card prior to your being served,
so please have your valid card in hand when you walk in before placing it back in your pocket, purse
or wallet. It only takes a minute, and after a while, it will become an automatic and respectful gesture.

Fraternally,

Stephen R, Gladstone



Happy Birthday

LOOM

01 Edward McGurn
01 David Shelton
04 Jacob Stone
05 Kevin Robinson
06 William Lubeck
06 Chuck Falbo
07 William Cleveland
07 Sheldon Harnick
08 Carlos Hurst
09 Harry Johnston
09 Robbie Williams
10 Bill Lutz
10 Michael Ennis
11 Michael Bryant
15 James Klohn
16 John Papp
17 David Lassen
19 George Taylor
20 Richard Plofkin
20 Cody Hudson
21 Patrick Nannery
21 Cliff Prill
21 Kevin Hewitson
22 Jeff Carey
22 Mark Smith
24 Robert Jones
25 Mark Kitts
25 Mike Palermo
26 Paul Batten
26 Thomas Chapman
27 Ken King
27 Stephen Garcia
30 Christopher Belanger

WOTM

01 Elisa Focarazzo
02 Toni Veltre
07 Michelle Shipley
12 Luz Sirbu
14 Jill Atkinson
15 Joan Valenti 
15 Debbie Wright
15 Claudia Cosnotti
16 Gail Sloan
18 Brenda Parker
18 Malinda Perillo
19 Patricia Fulner
21 Carole Daigle
21 Jenna Trotta
24 Nancy Cochrane
25 Carol Kopf
26 Maria Pump
27 Sandra Anderson
28 Frances Marron
30 Lauren McGlynn

The November birthday party
will take place on

Saturday, November 24 at 6pm 

All members born in November will enjoy
dinner and their first drink compliments of the lodge





Message from your Senior Regent

Happy Turkey Time!!! Thank you to everyone who
came out and supported the women’s Halloween Party. We
had an awesome turnout and the Halloween costumes were great! Thank you to Bob, Carol, Jake,
Jimmy Bright, Johnny B, and Lauren for hanging monsters, preparing & serving the food, and running
the raffles. Thank you to all the ladies who came out to our 2nd October meeting which was for the
Christmas in October Gift Walk. Thank you to everyone who donated towards this cause, it was a huge
success. A special thank you to Carol for pulling off two amazing events this month for Mooseheart and
Moosehaven. 

The month of November is going to be quite a busy one for the Chapter. We have three events 
this month we are hoping you all come out and support. Friday, 02 November is our Country night, 
Saturday, 17 November is our Meat Bingo, please bring a covered dish for this event and last but 
definitely not least our College of Regent Celebration and Ceremony for Mary Hall will be on 
Saturday, 24 November, “Eggs & Kegs”.  Breakfast being served at 9:00am with the ceremony 
beginning at 10:30am. 

We have begun collecting money donations for our Community Service project with Quiet 
Waters School, for 25 Thanksgiving Baskets to be donated to the children who are less fortunate and 
would not normally have a Thanksgiving without our donations. Once again thank you I advance for 
your generous donations. 

Please mark your calendars as well for December as we will be having three events that month.
Saturday, 15 December is our Gift Card Bingo Night, Sunday 16 December is our Champagne Brunch 
and the children’s Christmas party. 

Ladies our Chapter meetings are the 1st and 3rd Monday of each month at 7:00pm. Retention
week is the 05 – 09 November. Come out to our first meeting on the 05 November, and receive a free
drink. 

Faith, Hope & Charity

Kelley Hewitson
Senior Regent





Thanksgiving Thoughts

By Ofelia Rodriguez

This year on Thanksgiving as we gather around the
table with family and friends, let us not forget the
real reason for Thanksgiving. It is about giving and
being grateful. The giving is what we do best here
at  the  Moose.  Every  time  we  give  for  the
endowment  at  the  9:00  ceremony  it  is  sent  to
Mooseheart  or  Moosehaven  respectively  but
they’re not the  only ones we help. This month we
are  collecting  funds  to  create  Thanksgiving
baskets  for  families  less  fortunate  who  have
children attending Quiet Waters. They can be placed in the glass containers on the bar
or in the envelopes that will be on a poster board on the shuffleboard.  Usually we make
25 baskets. As a teacher, I can tell you there are many students that are unable to
celebrate Thanksgiving because of financial  difficulties. Please keep this in mind and
donate your change or whatever you can so that we can fulfill our goal this year.  Let’s
make a family grateful of having food on their table on such a beautiful day.
Together, we can make a difference in a family’s Thanksgiving……
 
“Gratitude unlocks the fullness of life. It turns what we have into enough, and
more. It turns denial into acceptance, chaos to order, confusion to clarity. It can
turn a meal into a feast, a house into a home, a stranger into a friend. Gratitude
makes  sense  of  our  past,  brings  peace  for  today  and  creates  a  vision  for
tomorrow.”– Melody Beattie

Missed some events or just feeling left in the dark?

Subscribe to our Email list and you get
Emails with weekly updates and 
other important announcements

right in our Inbox.

Goto http://westbocamoose.com/subscribe/

or scan this image with your smartphone

You will receive an Email                           
asking  to confirm your subscription       

http://westbocamoose.com/subscribe/
http://m.westbocamoose.com/subscribe/


          



Letter to the MooseLetter

To all the Moose members of West Boca,

Many of you may know me as the “Ice Man”, but c=some know me as Tammie’s younger
brother. I am so humbled and honored by the award I received last month as Moose Volunteer of the
Year for West Boca, but I was a little upset as well.

I feel as if I don’t deserve this award because what I do here, at the Moose is from the bottom of
my heart and for Mooseheart and Moosehaven. I believe most members feel this way, volunteering
comes from the heart not because you’re obligated. I always joke with everyone about me having “a
real job”, but I believe we all here have the real job by supporting our cause and donating to the
endowment, purchasing raffle tickets, attending meetings, visiting other lodges, etc. Get involved, get
to know your fellow members, make this lodge a place where you can bring your family and friends.

I understand the Moose Volunteer of the Year award is an acknowledgment, but yet again, what
I do, I do because it’s needed. My father brought me up to have good work ethics and integrity. If I see
something needs to be done, it gets no with no questions asked. 

So why am I writing this? To encourage everyone that if you see some co-workers or members
helping out, step in, ask if you can help, volunteer if sign-up sheets are posted. Don’t wait to be asked.

We  are  ALL  here  for  a  purpose,  to  work  together  for  the  betterment  of  Mooseheart  and
Moosehaven, and yes, the drinks are good.

Thanks again from the bottom of my heart,

Fred Glass





This Month at the West Boca Moose Lodge

November 2018

Schedule Subject to Change without Notice



  Next Month at the West Boca Moose Lodge

December 2018

Schedule Subject to Change without Notice

 



           West Boca Moose Riders 204
         
           Officers for 2018 - 2019

           President                Jim Kochersperger
           Vice President        Tyrone Scanlon
           Treasurer                John Mulvihill
           Secretary                Holly Dougherty
           Prelate                    Paula Scanlon                  
           Road Captain         Keith Graham                  
          Sergeant At Arms   Robert Pratt

West Boca # 204 Moose Riders News
Attention all West Boca Moose Riders and Members

It’s that time of year to renew your dues and join your MooseRiders for a new year of fun and
great memories. Only $10.00 per year!

We are anticipating a fantastic new year, including a new format for our monthly meetings
including attendance drawings and give always.

Our next Meeting is on Tuesday November 11th, this will be our yearly planning meeting. We are
always interested in fun new ideas, so come out and join us!

Thank you to all the Riders that volunteered and all that came out to support our Fundraiser for
cancer and ultimate burger night. It was a great success because of our moose family.

FYI: You can update your own membership records to indicate that you are a proud Moose
Rider, on the Moose International website. 

**Meetings are at West Boca Moose the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 7:00pm**





ef Pump - Editor

        Free Trial includes:
                                                                                                                           Download Program & Territories
                                                                                                                              Online Manual

Access to WebRailRoader Forum
        Upgrades available for:

Enhanced Territories
Scene Editor

http://webrailroader.com/ctc





New Members

LOOM

Member              Sponsor

Sven Fritzsche      Paul Batton
Ray Charlock        Fred Glass
Peter Bouloukos     Debbie Wright
Kevin Nunnery       John Mulvihill
Frank Boissinot     Kim Jones

WOTM

Member              Sponsor

Nancy DeMartino     Patricia Palemra
Rita Ybarro         Sallie Fisher
Linda Charlock      Rosemary Dougherty
Marion Keenan       Bugsy Wickenhauser
Anatasia Arena      Debbie Wright



Hungry? Our Menus

SNACK TIME
Sunday Afternoon 1:30pm - 4:30pm

Wednesday Night 5:30pm - 8pm
Saturday Afternoon 12noon - 2pm

Fried Shrimp (5) …… … … … ……$5.00
Basket of Fries … … … … … … …$2.50
Burger / Cheeseburger    … … …$6.00

     With French Fries or Onion Rings 
Chicken Wings (6) … … … …  …  $5.00

Mild-Medium-Hot-Teriyaki
Blue Cheese or Ranch          

Chicken Sandwich w/ Fries… …   $6.00
Grilled-Blacked-Caribbean Jerk

Chicken Fingers (4) w/ Fries… … $5.00
Honey Mustard-Ranch-BBQ

Chicken Caesar Salad … … … …   $6.00
House Salad / Caesar …  … … …   $4.00

Appetizers
Clam Strips … … … … … … … …  $4.00
Mozzarella Sticks … …  … … … …$4.50
Onion Ring Basket…… … … … … $4.00
Corn Nuggets … … … … … … …   $3.50
Fried Ravioli… … … … … … … … $5.00
Fried Pickles … … … … … … … … $5.00

$5.00 Daily Lunch Deals
Monday – Friday

All Lunch Specials Served 
w/ French Fries

Hamburger w/ Fries or Tots          
Cheeseburger w/ Fries or Tots       
Two Hotdogs w/ Fries or Tots        
Fried Fish Sandwich w/ Fries        

Grilled Chicken Sandwich              
Blacked-Caribbean Jerk

Chicken Quesadilla                         

Grilled Cheese w/ Ham & Tomato  
Chicken Tenders w/ Fries               
Tuna, Egg or Chicken Salad Platter
Cheese Personal Pizza                    
Chicken Caesar Salad                     

All lunches $5.00 each

Menu Subject to Change without Notice



Moosedoku

The objective is to place the numbers 1 to 9 in the empty squares so that each 
row, each column and each 3x3 box contains the same number only once. 

Solution in next month's edition.

Every Wednesday, 7 pm!

1 3 7 9 4 5 2 6 8
2 8 4 6 1 7 3 5 9
5 6 9 3 8 2 7 4 1
8 7 6 5 2 9 4 1 3
3 9 1 8 6 4 5 2 7
4 2 5 7 3 1 8 9 6
9 4 2 1 7 3 6 8 5
7 5 8 4 9 6 1 3 2
6 1 3 2 5 8 9 7 4

7    4   3  
5  3   8  7 1

   2     9
       8 4
  7   2    

2     9 3   
 9  7    2  

3 6 1       
        3



  

Every Thursday Night at 7 pm.    

   

This month's secret word

is

Nutcracker

Sorry – nobody won last month

The jackpot rolled over and is now
329 Zimbabwean Dollars!



BE PROUD TO BE A MOOSE

All  members MUST show  their  membership  card  when
entering the Social Quarters

If  you cannot produce a valid membership card when you
enter the social quarters, you will not be permitted to remain.

Tip: If you show your card, there is a 1 in 50 chance to get a
free drink!

DISTRICT 3 MEETING DATES

All meetings begin at 11:00 am

November 18     Lauderdale Lakes
December 9      Hallendale
January 13      Miramar
February 10     Pompano
March 10        West Boca
April 7         Lauderdale Lakes
May 12          Hallendale
June 9          Davie
July 14         Miramar
August 11       Pompano

Chico's Charms

Early to bed
Early to rise

Means you can't 
watch West Coast

games late at night 

Weekly Happenings
TEXAS HOLD’EM

    Fridays at 7:00 pm, Sign up 6:30 pm
    Sundays at 2:00 pm, Sign up 1:30 pm
    Mondays at 7:00 pm, Sign up 6:30 pm

BAR BINGO
    Wednesdays 7:00 pm

SHUFFLEBOARD LEAGUE
   Thursdays at 7:00 pm

QUEEN OF HEARTS DRAWING

    Sundays at 4:00 pm                                         

FREE POOL 
   Tuesdays

 Are you one of the procrastinators?    

            You don't have to be.                  
            You can renew your                   
            Moose Membership                   
                right here at                          

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/ 

      or scan the qrcode right here                
           on your smartphone!                                      

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/


This space could be yours!

Want to advertise your business here?

It is quite affordable.

A biz card size space (1/8 of a whole page)
 goes for just $5 per issue, 

or $60 for a whole year.

Need larger space?

Can be arranged, too.

Please contact the WBM administrator John
Mulvihill for further information



 


